
Almondell Path & Woodland Works 
Work is re-commencing for the final phase of the Woods In and Around Town 

(WIAT) project and will continue until Christmas. 

 This includes:- 

   Path surface on ramped paths – Larch Wood and to Meadow 

   Handrails on steeper sections of the paths 

   Steps up to Powies Path from Piped Bridge 

   North Car Park 

   Removal of remaining dying ash trees – next to electricity cables 

   Further cutting back and treatment of rhododendron 

   Final areas of tree planting / replacements 

Various sections of internal paths will be closed for a few days at a time. 

For the longer link paths to Mid Calder and Lin’s Mill the banksmen will let you through. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience 

For further information please contact Almondell Visitor Centre 01506 882254 
almondell&calderwood@westlothian.gov.uk 
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